Interdisciplinary Studies Committee Meeting
4/8/2015

The Interdisciplinary Studies Committee conducted an online review of a minor proposal from the
Leadership Institute adding one new course (LE 385) and clarifying the acquisition of the certificate at

the associate degree level and the minor at the baccalaureate degree level. The proposal passed
unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Tate, Chair



